
RIVER CON
Cosplay Contest

June 6 - June 29

How to participate
· Snap a photo of yourself, or your child, in your cosplay.
· Email that photo with your first and last name, a phone number, and what   
  character your cosplay represents to rivercon@rrpl.org
· Be sure to read the rules below before you submit!
· Submissions must be received by noon on June 29th.
· Voting will take place on June 30th on the Rocky River Public Library 
  Facebook page.
· 2 winners will be announced on July 1st- a "fan favorite" winner based on             
Facebook voting and a staff favorite!

Rules
Please be aware that by submitting your photo and information via email to us to 
participate in the cosplay contest you are giving permission for us to share your 
first name and photograph on Rocky River Public Library's social media for voting 
purposes. Adults over the age of 18 that submit photos of children are giving 
permission for that child's image and first name to be included in our social media 
voting. If you are under the age of 18, you must obtain parent or guardian 
permission before submitting your entry.

All cosplay must be family-friendly. Costumes must be street-legal and suitable 
for all audiences. Laws of public decency apply — if you would not wear it to 
the library, do not wear it for this contest.

Library staff will screen all submissions and will make the final decision as to 
what photos will be shared on Facebook for voting.

The "fan favorite" winner will be chosen based on Facebook user comments. 
Facebook voting will be open from 9 am- midnight on June 30th. The staff 
favorite winner will be chosen based on creativity and craftsmanship.

Dress up as a favorite character from a book, movie, 
TV show, or video game for the chance to win a RiverCon 
prize basket! All ages are invited to participate in our first 
ever community Cosplay Contest.
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